
 

 

 

Lanesfield Primary School Newsletter  

January 2025 - Issue 10 

Our focus value this half term: 

Resilience 

                         Integrity 

                        Creativity 

Curiosity 

Aspiration 

Happiness 

Attendance 

Whole School - 93.7% 

Purple - 96.4% 

Indigo  - 95.3% 

Orange - 94.8% 

Pink - 94.5% 

Lilac  - 93.5% 

Blue - 93.3% 

Red  - 92.2% 

Green - 93.2% 

Butterflies - 92% 

Message from our Head Teacher  

 

Well, we have nearly got through this half term; surviving storms, winter viruses and snow. 

As you can see from the newsletter, we have not let the issues interfere with school life and 

have been able to achieve in many areas. Moreover, we have had a very positive governor 

walk and completed parents evening.  

 

As we look ahead please ensure you have booked on residential visits as these are almost full. 

We have uploaded a video to the website all about Ingestre Hall, this was created by our     

digital leaders. It gives a super insight into the learning experiences from the children's point of 

view.   

 

Last year we reintroduced homework books following requests from parents. However, we are 

finding very little homework actually coming into school and the quality is not what we 

would expect. We are trying to gather your feedback so we can review policy again please 

complete the parental questionnaire.  

 

Next term we have an exciting new parental workshop for science. I do hope to see many of 

you attending.  

 

Science Week Celebration 

 

A reminder that we have anew opportunity for parents 

to celebrate Science week with the children and join in 

with lessons. The theme will be adapt and change. 

The sessions for parents to attend are: 

• 10.03.25 - 13:30-15:00 UKS2 (Indigo, Lilac and 

Purple classes) -  

• 11.03.25 - 13:30- 15:00 KS1 (Red Class)  

• 12.03.25 - 13:30- 15:00 KS1 (Pink and Yellow 

Classes) -  

• 13.03.25 - 13:30 -15:00 LKS2 (Green, Blue and 

Orange Classes) 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                              

 

 

 

 

Well done to the following children who have 

received Merit Certificates 

For Geography:  Simiyah, Harper, Kornelia, 

Amber, Sharon, Paul, Raheeb, Laya-Rae,           

Reggie, Kiisha, Leo C, Darcee, Elijus, Zachery, 

Amrita, Athurs, Fareedah, Reeva, Ella B. 

For RE: Hunter, Alydia, Damilola, Gift, Raki, 

Jaxson, Joshua, Myra, Ekam, Adam, Ade, 

Kumba, Takunda, Scarlette-Ann, Simeon,      

Divine, Efenome, Amelia. 

For Spelling: Leo, Jamie, Avreet, Mansirat,      

Virasat, Teg, Aditya, Zenya, Lillie-Mae, Darcie, 

Emily, Alyssia, Kiaan, Ilham, Joven, Teegan, 

Rocco, Ruby. 

For PSHE: Sinead, Shahzad, Smilte, Izyaan, 

Lacie, Lyla, Harrison, Anayah-Rae, Mariyum, 

Oliver, Nene, Noor, 

Melina, Olivia, 

Robyn, Michelle, 

Jujhar, Katie. 

YEAR 6 Leavers Hoodies 

We have listened to your comments last year and have decided to order our leavers hoodies 

early this year, so that children have a chance to wear them whilst the weather is cooler. 

Leavers hoodies are now available to order via Parentmail for £22.50. Please place your   

order by Friday 14th February. 

The hoodies will have your child's christian name printed on the back with a number 25.   

Inside the number 25 we would like to put the christian names of the whole of year 6 

but we need your consent to put your 

child's name on regardless of whether 

you intend to purchase one. Please 

complete the form on Parentmail to 

give/not give consent. 

Diary Dates 

February 

13th Virtual Parents evening 

14th Last day of half term 

 

Half term holidays  - 17th        

February to 21st February 

 

24th Children return to school 

24th Topic week 

24th Orange class - Viking visit 

Parking - A Reminder 

Please be respectful of our 

neighbours when parking 

around school. 

Remember 

there is a 

20mph 

speed 

limit for 

a reason. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                              

 

 

 

 

Y6 Macbeth Workshop 

                       Theatre Trip KS1 Y3 and Y6           

Swimming Donation 

- Reminder 

If you would like to 

donate £1 for this 

term to help pay for 

your child’s                     

swimming lessons 

then please do this 

via Parentmail. 

Residential Trips - Reminder 

We still have limited spaces on our residential trips: 

• Y4/3 - Ingestre Hall 

• Y1/2 - Kingswood 

Details of these can be found on the school website and par-

ents can book children on the trips via Parentmail by payng 

the deposit. 



 

NSPCC Number Day 

                                        Red Class Church trip 


